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Kate Masters

Subject: FW: FOLLOW-UP -  Notice of exhibition for a resource recovery facility at 24 Davis 

Road, Wetherill Park (SSD 7401) -  Fairfield LGA

Dear Nuray,  

 

Thank you for referring the development application listed above to Sydney Water. We have reviewed the 

application and can provide the following comments: 

 

• Water service is available from the 200mm main in Davis Road. 

• Wastewater service is available from the 225mm lead-in main from the front of the lot in Davis Road.  

• Amplifications and extensions to these mains may be required depending on the size and scale of 

development.  

• Detailed requirements will be provided at the Section 73 application phase.  

 

Should you have further question, please contact me on the details below. 

 

Kind regards, 

Lulu Huang 

Student Planner 

Growth Planning and Development | Liveable City Solutions 

Sydney Water, Level 7, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 

 

Ph 8849 4269 

lulu.huang@sydneywater.com.au  

 

 

  

 

 


